
HRC and SAGE Announce Partnership on First-Ever Assessment of Care Facilities Serving Older 
LGBTQ People 

The Human Rights Campaign Foundation and SAGE are combining forces to execute an 
assessment of care facilities serving LGBT older adults. The LGBT Senior Housing and Care 
program has been working diligently for two and a half years to research and develop best 
practice in housing and care for LGBT seniors and their chosen and biological families.  
 
“The assessment of how care facilities serve older adults of the LGBT community is a huge step 
forward in understanding the need and in instituting affirming and welcoming practice and 
protocols for LGBT seniors,” said LGBT Senior Housing and Care director Amy Simon. “What 
care communities need to know is the steps that they need to take to serve the LGBT senior 
community with dignity and parity. We assist the provider in executing those protocols.” 
 
To learn more about LGBT Senior Housing and Care visit www.lgbtseniorhousingandcare.com. 
Read the SAGE/HRC press release here. 
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